
Rotterdam, 21.04.2022

Update: Temporary transport chain disruption surcharge with effect from 01.05.2022

Dear business partners,
Dear partners of Optimodal,

With our letter dated 14.03.2022 we unfortunately had to inform you that we were forced to introduce a transport chain 
disruption surcharge with the amount of 31,50 € per container.

After close observation of the still tense situation, we are very pleased to inform you today that we can reduce this 
surcharge, until recalled, to 9.50 €/container with effect from 01.05.2022.

The calculation will continue to be in addition to the transport costs for rail and barge.

We would be pleased to be able to continue to support you actively with this and thank you very much for your kind 
understanding and your trust. 

We hope that the market situation will continue to ease and that the working life of all of us will become more relaxed, 
harmonized, or even normalized.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


